
Neighborhood
Open House

The City of Baytown is

holding an Open House for

the residents of Baytown

Crossings to learn more

about the limited-purpose

annexation. Come ask

questions and learn more!

September 1, 2021

5:00-7:00pm

Ashbel Cove Park

4715 Cedar Sage Dr.

For more info go to:

www.BaytownEngage.com/BaytownCrossings_LPA 


